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 Over 4.2 million people received WFP assistance 

in all 14 governorates. This includes more than 1.4 

million people in hard-to-reach and besieged 

areas.

 WFP assisted diverse population groups in need -

internally displaced, young children, school children, 

and pregnant and nursing women through a 

portfolio of adapted interventions, such as General 

Food Assistance, nutrition and education support 

activities.
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 2.5 million people received WFP assistance in 

Turkey, Jordan, Lebanon, Egypt, and Iraq

 Adaptation, Innovation, and Scale-up: 

Emergency Social Safety Net (ESSN), iris scan, 

OneCard platforms, blockchain, transition to 

‘Choice’

 USD 540 million injected into the regional 

economy (USD 3 billion since 2012)

2017 Achievements (Regional Operation)
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 Syrian government ban on procurement of all 

commodities from Turkey

 Targeting and Vulnerability Assessments

• Continuing exercise in partnership with other actors 

• Funding constraints and impact on targeting

 Gradual expansion of sustainable livelihoods activities

• Joint programming and complementary partnerships with UN 

agencies

Operational Update
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Resourcing Update (2017)



Resourcing Update (next 6 months)
Requirements vs. Confirmed Contributions (in million USD)
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